
amazing talent show on Fri-

day afternoon.  This was the 

second talent show put on by 

the school and it was great!!  

Hats off to all of the students 

who braved their stage fright 

and put on an  excellent per-

formance.  Also, hats off to 

Mrs. Gylland for taking the 

time to organize the show!!  

Awesome Job!! 

 As a reward for all 

of their efforts, we spent 

Monday afternoon at Skate-

land.  This was a fun adven-

ture for our students as they 

were able to practice their 

skating skills.  It was a beauti-

ful day to spend our lunch 

hour at the park and reward 

our students for a great 4th  

grade year! 

 It seems strange to 

say that this will be our last 

newsletter for fourth grade.  

It seems like only few weeks 

ago the students were com-

ing into the classroom for the 

first day of school.   

 As I think back to 

September and as I look at 

the students now in May, I 

can’t believe how far they 

have come.  They have 

learned so many new things 

and have grown up so much.  

It is fun to look back at the 

picture to the left which was 

taken during the second 

week of school and then to 

look at each of the students 

now.  They have all grown 

and changed so much.  I am 

confident that they will all 

make great 5th graders and 

continue on to be successful 

adults.  I would like to thank 

you for all of your hard work 

and dedication as parents.  

Without you, we wouldn’t 

have such great success and 

such great students.   

 We watched  an 

 As we look to the 

last week of school, there are 

a few last things to wrap up.  

Monday, May 20 will be our 

tack and field day.  The 4-6 

grade will have their track/

field day in the morning from 

8:45-noon.    

 On Friday, our last 

day of school, the 4-6 grade 

awards program will be held 

beginning at 1:00 p.m.  

 As we look ahead, 

next year will bring some 

more big and exciting changes 

to Barnesville Schools. I hope 

you are all looking forward to 

the multitude of learning the 

new Schoology program  will 

bring to all students, it will be  

a great future for everyone 

involved and for Barnesville 

Schools!  

 Again, thank you for 

all of your hard work this year!  

It is so nice to have a great 

group of parents to support a 

great group of students.  I hope 

you all have a fun filled and safe 

summer!!  You are all truly a 

blessing to know!! 

 

 

Fifth Grade Here We Come!! 

Things to come... 
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Upcoming 

Events: 

May 20– Track 

and Field Day 

May 21-4th 

Quarter AR 

Party 

May 22-Student 

of the Month 

Party 

May 23– Games 

to Go 

May 24-Last Day 

of School 

May 24-Awards 

Program 1:00 

p.m. 

 

 

 

**No Spelling 

words this week!! 

 

Have a SAFE 

and Happy Sum-

mer!! 


